
 
 
 
I have kept silent, yet informed on the erosion of superannuation conditions of service by labour 
governments over a long period of time. The final straw that breaks my silence is the placement of our 
fate in the hands of the labour movement. Their track record in caring for the well being of service 
personal stands to their shame, as recorded by history more recently through the Vietnam War, YES 
WAR NOT CONFLICT! So tell me why should I or my fellow service personnel trust to a non biased 
ruling by these labour delegates. 
  
As to who our military representatives will be I reserve judgement. They will in fact be judged by their 
peers. 
  
After 32 years of full and part time service and still being available for call out in any capacity, I am 
very disappointed with Mr Tanner's attitude and would ask him to re-evaluate his position. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  

Major Stephen White 




